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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO REQUESTING THAT A STATEMENT BY THE LEGAL ADVISER TO THE SECRETARIAT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
BE PLACED ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 
TO BE HELD ON MARCH 29, 2006

Permanent Mission of Mexico
OEA-00624

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization and wishes to refer to the special meeting of the Permanent Council to commemorate the centennial of the Inter-American Juridical Committee, to be held on Wednesday, March 29, 2006.

In that connection, the Permanent Mission wishes to inform the Chair that Minister Joel Hernández García, Legal Adviser to the Secretariat of Foreign Affairs, will attend the special meeting, and it therefore kindly requests that the order of business of the meeting include a statement by Minister Hernández, on behalf of the Mexican delegation.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to express to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 28, 2006
Her Excellency
Ambassador Sonia Merlyn Johnny
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
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